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Councilwoman Jazzmin Cobble Announces Intent to Run for Mayor of Stonecrest 

STONECREST (February 11, 2022) | After much thought, 
deliberation, prayer and with the support of my family, I have 
decided to run to be the next Mayor of Stonecrest!  

The future of our city rests in the critical work that lies ahead in 
rebuilding and reforming Stonecrest. Continuity between both 
branches of government will be the stronghold that reinstates 
confidence throughout our beloved community. Under my leadership, 
the mayor’s office will work in lockstep with the city council to 
advance one unified agenda that will make our city one that we can 
all be proud of. 

Restoring hope to our residents and resetting the level of expectation 
for our business community helps us move the city forward, together. 
We accomplish this by working with our professional city manager to 
bolster sustainable policies, processes, standards, and principles 
throughout all the lines of service that the city provides. 

As Councilwoman, over the past 5 years I have dedicated myself to setting up our city government with a 
foundation of fiduciary integrity and servant leadership. I have led by being vocal about improprieties and 
vigilant about instituting effective solutions. I have worked in partnership with my fellow city council 
members to implement legislative solutions that have resulted in the unified government you see working 
today. As Mayor, I will continue to serve our city with that same tenacity being ever-present and in concert 
with the city council. 

Making the decision to sacrifice my vote on the city council was not an easy one. It is however one that I 
believe demonstrates my dedication to stabilizing our executive branch which will redefine us as the world 
class city we set out to become. Instead of leading for power, I will lead by bridging gaps, building 
coalitions, fostering meaningful partnerships, instilling confidence, and providing a positive influence that 
inspires others to do more of the same. Those are the impactful attributes that will ensure Stonecrest 
realizes the potential we all know it has. 

Working alongside this fearless city council, we can once again be #StonecrestProud! I look forward to all 
that is yet to come for the City of Stonecrest and with your support to be our next mayor, we will achieve 
that and much more. I will remain the District 3 City Councilwoman until I officially qualify to run in the 
special election. 

Join me in this movement to Restore. Reform. Rebuild- Building Back a Better Stonecrest! 

For volunteer and/or contribution opportunities email info@cobbleformayor.com 
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